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To whom it may concern,

There is not one good, honest reason why Portsmouth would benefit from an Aquind Interconnector

We, who live in Portsmouth ( I was born here 69 years ago) do not want something that will disrupt and damage
the city’s environment. Please don’t tell us that there will be any benefits for the people of Portsmouth- we
know it will only line the pockets of a few who don’t live here and are not acting for our best interest.

Yours faithfully,

Louise Roulston
Sent from my iPhone
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